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PARKING in Norwich Road and Worcester Road 

Please allow yourself enough time to park safely and respectfully for the good of our 
children and our neighbours.  

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Those of you who have been parents at JYS for some time will be aware that we issue 
regular reminders about the need to park safely and considerately when you drop off 
or collect your children at the back of the school.  
 
Unfortunately, yesterday a number of local residents and parents have contacted us to 
express their extreme concern about the way a number of vehicles had been parked. 
This includes parking on the school ‘no stopping’ marking and on the double yellow 
lines in the area of the junction of Norwich Road and Worcester Road. This is extremely 
dangerous for children and their families who need to cross the road and causes 
problems for vehicles driving along the road. 
 
We do have recommended parking arrangements for parents. The map is attached to 
this letter. This is also available on our website. We would be grateful if this could be 
brought to the attention of any grandparents, childminders or other people who need 
to use a vehicle to drop off or collect your child. 
  
We understand that a Traffic Warden was present yesterday and issued some Penalty 
Notices. Parking is an issue that the Governors and I take very seriously but we have 
no authority over the road outside of school. If you drive to school, please take action 
now before it is too late.  

 
To those of you who do park according to these recommendations   

‘Thank you’.   
The children and community at JYS really appreciate your support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Hanna 
 
(Headteacher) 
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